
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2020-1029 
September 30, 2020 

 

 

TO:  Max Wemyss, Planner  

 

FROM: James E. Saunders, Assistant City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Community Planning Technical Assistance Grant Agreement, State 

of Florida, Department of Economic Opportunity  

 

 

As requested, in your email dated September 30, 2020, I have made the minor revision to the 

following form of resolution, referencing “gas” instead of “gases”: 

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 

AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 

EXECUTE A COMMUNITY PLANNING TECHNICAL 

ASSISTANCE GRANT AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY 

OF POMPANO BEACH AND THE STATE OF FLORIDA, 

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY, 

ACCEPTING FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE ON A COST 

REIMBURSEMENT BASIS IN THE AMOUNT OF UP TO 

$35,000.00 TO DEVELOP A GREENHOUSE GAS 

INVENTORY AND REDUCTION STRATEGY FOR THE 

CITY AND ITS LOCAL GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS; 

PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please carefully review the resolution to ensure that it meets with your request.  If there are any 

changes, please advise this office. 

 

 

 

      /s/       

      JAMES E. SAUNDERS, III 
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